
December 22, 1965 

Mr. J. Ferrater Mora 
Bryn Mawr College 
Bryn Ilawr, Pa. 

Dear Mí?. Hora: 

Thank you for your letter of November 13, and for the 
raturn of the three incorrect books. 

We have sent the three correct books to you on December 4, 
and assume you have received them, as of this date. 

We apologize for this error for it is not like Brantano's 
to make such mistakes. 

We look forward to being of more efficient aervice to you 
in the future and hope your holiday season will be happy 
and joyous. 

^ery truly yours, 

CLW:cb Carol L . « i n f i e l d 
Mgr. Order Dept. 


